Dear Friend,

I'm writing to you on behalf of an associate of mine, Blair Karsch, in the hope that you can help us in our
search for a writer/assistant/editor to form a working partnership on an exciting new project with a growing
nonprofit organization.

Blair is the founder of www.onyourlevel.org, a Midwestern 501(c)(3) devoted to facilitating self-expression
and community dialogue among young people. The template of this nonprofit is a multimedia one, and
Blair has laid out a rough outline for a series of books for young people on several pertinent subjects (peer
pressure, race, volunteerism, etc.). Each book has been outlined and is structured around a selection of his
poems. He's seeking a skilled and experienced writer who can work in partnership with him to bring this
project to fruition and to assist him in selection and editing his poems. He is also seeking guidance through
the process of getting such a series published.

A writer who lives in the area would be ideal, but failing that, he would require someone who can travel for
a few week-long brainstorming stints. Of course, travel expenses and room and board would be covered in
addition to the salary.

Please feel free to forward this letter to any potential candidates for this position. To learn more about the
organization please visit www.onyourlevel.org and www .blairkarsch.com Should you or anyone you know
have any questions, Blair would be happy to address them personally. You can contact him at his office:
(317) 875-5815.

Thank you for your consideration,
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